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Our neighbors to the north, Halifax County, VA and their
Historic Treasure - BERRY HILL RESORT

The FALL Issue of SoBo Halifax Magazine featured the Berry Hill Resort. Click here or on the
photo for the full story.

Trace your family

https://caswellcountyhistory.org/
https://sobohalifax.com/berry-hill-resort-2023/
https://sobohalifax.com/berry-hill-resort-2023/
https://greattrailsnc.com/
https://www.caswellmessenger.com/news/article_35e42cec-6905-11ee-9138-5bedbeab5e04.html
https://www.visitmiltonnc.com/home
http://caswellcountyhistory.org/#join
https://caswellcountyhistory.org


heritage...
The CCHA has a Director of Genelogy that
is here to help you trace your family tree.
If you join the organization ($35 per year)
you receive and a free hour of research
conducted by Mrs. Karen, our Director. If
you need more details than that, then she
can assist further at $50 per hour. This is
one of the ways the organization raises
funds to operate.

Call us if you'd like to discuss having your
family tree researched.

 
Please support our local Goodwill location as they support our community in so

many ways.

Upcoming Events ​



Saturday, October 21
Check out the Great Trails State Day Video click below:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vT-0A9j0DAk

Group Hiking at Will Paylor Horse Trail in the Caswell Game Lands

If you, your family or friends are looking for something different to do right here in
Caswell County, try out one of the short trails in the area on Saturday, October
21, Trail State Day.

The state of NC has been promoting the ‘Year of the Trail’ in 2023 in an effort to
encourage people to enjoy the vast network of trails across the state. Join
thousands of others across The Great Trails State on Saturday, October 21st as
the first-annual Great Trails State Day is celebrated! You can be part of a
statewide recognition event right here in Caswell County. Read more click here

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vT-0A9j0DAk
https://www.caswellmessenger.com/news/article_3050b5b2-62f6-11ee-9a07-5f44d2031b1e.html


The CCHA will be providing Halloween Treats for the children at the
Richmond-Miles Museum on Monday, October 30 as part of the

Caswell Candy Trail









OTHER NEWS

​Bright Leaf Hoedown

On Saturday, September 30, the Bright Leaf
Hoedown was held after being rescheduled
from the previous weekend due to
Hurricane Ophelia.

 



It was a nice sunny afternoon and the
Richmond-Miles Museum was open for
tours. Board members were on site with
fundraising goodies and books on the
history of the area. Pictured here Board
Members Karen and Steve and two animals
from The Animal Park at the Conservator's
Center.

Farmers Market Winner!

If you attended the Caswell Farmers Market
over the summer, you may have seen the
Caswell County Historical Association tent
there. We were sharing news about the
organization and providing an opportunity
for visitors to win a prize at a local
merchant.

A $25 Gift Card from the Caswell Mercantile
and book The Retreat of Nathaniel Green
were the prizes.

Mayra Guthrie, an out of town visitor was
the winner! She is a cousin of Elizabeth
Rosario a regular farmer at the market
owning 'Goat Stuff from Elyhar.
Congratulations Mayra!!!

 

Board members Steve Oestreicher and Jeff Nidle accept

the grant from the Caswell County Tourism

Development Authority

Congratulations CCHA!!

The Caswell County Historical Association
applied for a grant from the newly formed
Caswell County Tourism Development
Authority (CCTDA) earlier this year. In early
October, we were awarded a $1500 grant to
be used for developing a marketing
brochure.

The Tourism Development Authority is
providing small grants to area Caswell
organizations that are promoting tourism in
the county. Learn more at VisitCaswell.com.
The TDA website will be live later in
October.



“A generation which ignores history has no past and no future.”
Robert Heinlein, American author (1907-1988)

 

 
 

Get your
Caswell County

Historical Association
T-shirt by emailing here.

T-SHIRTS $11.00

mailto:CaswellNCHistory@gmail.com
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